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Dear Parents, 
It was wonderful to join in Naburn Gala on Saturday. Thank you to the Friends of Naburn for 
organising their jam jar dice stall (which caused much excitement!) and to everyone who 
helped on the rota! The Y5/6 children did a super job of running their stalls and Ms Cordingley 
and the recorder group opened the gala in style. Thanks again for supporting the event on 
what turned out to be a busy sporting day for the country! 
It was also lovely to see our school represented at York Bloom, with our wheelbarrow proudly 
on display near the library. Well done to Mrs Wood and the Year 1 children for making such a 
beautiful display linking to their seaside topic. Great publicity for us.  
 
What’s on this week and next: 

Monday 9th July  Production dress rehearsal am 
Reports to go out to parents 
Final Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 10th July Production 1.45pm and 6.30pm 

Wednesday 11th July Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Y6 children to Fulford Open Evening 

Thursday 12th July Transition morning – children move to their new classes and we 
welcome our new starters 
Y1/2 Skipping Festival at Fulford with Mrs Christison and Mrs 
Jackson. Early lunch! 
Production 6.30pm 

Friday 13th July Y5/6 Wildlife Hunt am (Railway to Greenway project). Parent 
volunteers needed please 
Y3/4 ‘We’ve Got talent’ showcase to Naburn’s ‘60+’ residents in the 
village hall 2pm – 2.30pm. Parents welcome too! 
Final KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

 

Monday 16th July Open afternoon for all parents to see their children’s work from 2pm 

Tuesday 17th July Whole school trip to Fountains Abbey 
Defib awareness event in Blacksmith’s Arms from 7pm 

Wednesday 18th July Y5 Bikeability 
Open the Book in the Village Hall 

Thursday 19th July  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 20th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 2.15pm in the Village Hall 
Break up! 
Summer Pizza Party from 6pm until 8.30pm. Early Bird Tickets on 
sale for Ceilidh on October 13th 

Monday 23rd July Training Day. School closed 

 
 
Friends of Naburn 
The Friends will be serving prosecco, beer and soft drinks before and after the evening 
performances of Aladdin. Enjoy! 
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Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Jack, in Reception, for sitting beautifully and listening well 
 William and Holly, in Y1, for using amazing adjectives 

 Brooke, in Y2, for always wanting to learn 

 Tilly, in Y3, for doing very well in her recent maths and writing 

 Jake, in Y6, for brilliant production rehearsals! 

There were fishing trophies for the Blue Team who caught 134 fish. This was Betsy, Zachary, 
Will Barton, Freddie Connelly-Bosson and Jasper Connelly-Bosson. 
The team who caught the largest fish was the Yellow Team (it was a 2.5lb bream). This team 
was made up of Jack and Molly Bogg and Jess Porter. 
The most improved fisher trophy went to Freddie Fletcher-Moody.  
Great fishing everyone! 
 
Mathletics – 10 bronze, 2 silver and 1 gold were awarded. Well done to Brodie for gold! 
 
Malawi Update 
The final amount raised was £1640.00. There was some confusion because of amounts being 
counted twice by mistake, but this is the definite total. Well done all and to Ms Cordingley for 
organising. We should all be really proud of this amount and for the great cause that the 
money is going to. Good to think about others in need and to appreciate just how lucky we 
are. 
 
Defib Training 
There will be an awareness session on Tuesday 17th July at 7pm in the Blacksmith’s Arms. Do 
come along to learn more about how to use this fantastic piece of equipment and learn how 
you could save a life. 
 
Outstanding payments 
As the year draws to a close, please try to clear any remaining balances on Parent Pay for 
lunches, trips, breakfast club etc. (especially if your child is in Year 6!). 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 
 
 


